
 

 

 

SEPTEMBER NEWSLETTER ROOM 8 

Dear Families, 

 

Summer is coming to a close. The days are getting shorter, the evenings 

cooler, and the sunsets are beautiful. It is a transition time from the fun 

energetic summer to the calm and celebratory fall.  

 

In the classroom we will start the first tow weeks getting acquainted with 

each other and the classroom through games, activities and projects. We 

will laso remind ourselves about how fun it can be to learn and discover by 

exploring our interests and reviewing concepts. Finally, we will set some 

personal goals of where we want to focus our growth this year. 

 

We would like to congratulate Maddie Wonacott for taking her Elementary 

Montessori Training in Salt Lake City. We are super excited that she will be 

joining Room 8 for her internship year. Kendra will be working in Room 10 

with Ms. Judy. We will miss her! Anne will continue to provide her 

indispensable knowledge and experience as our reading specialist with 

both Elementary 1 classrooms. Justin will continue as our Vanguard Teacher 

and will be working with the whole school to integrate and enhance our 

curriculum and technology use.  

 

Please help me welcome our new Room 8 Students: 

 

Wyatt VanGriffen  Thomas Melchor  Koa Iupati 

Thomas Melchor II  Reiji Maruyama  Rían Bedar  

��Happy Birthday to:�  email: maria@boisemontessori.com 

Reiji Maruyama September 10 

 

Spencer Starman  September 27 

 

IMPORTANT ALL SCHOOL DATES AND REMINDERS 
(For more information see school wide newsletter) 

Tues., Sept. 3 School Starts! 

Thurs., Sept. 5 Back to School Night   5:00-6:00  

Tues., Sept. 14&24 Parenting Class for NEW Elementary Families  6:00-8:00 

Wed., Sept. 18 Fall Social: Pancake Breakfast  7:00-9:00 am 
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IMPORTANT CLASSROOM DATES AND REMINDERS 


